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QuickFee Limited (ASX: QFE) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of QuickFee Limited (‘QFE’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of QFE, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Friday, 3 May 2024 or when the announcement is released 
to the market. 

Issued by 
ASX Compliance 
 



 

 

QuickFee Limited (ASX:QFE)  
Suite 4.07, 10 Century Circuit 
Norwest NSW 2153 
p : + 61 2 8090 7700 

ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
By email to: 
tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 
ben.dawson@asx.com.au 
 

www.quickfee.com  
ACN: 624 448 693 
 
 
   
1 May 2024  Dear Ben, 

 
QuickFee Limited (ASX:QFE) – Request for trading halt 
 
Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.1, QuickFee Limited (“Company”) requests that a 
voluntary and immediate trading halt be granted by the ASX in respect of the 
company's securities. 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, the Company: 
 
1. Requests a trading halt pending an announcement to be released to ASX by 

the company in relation to a proposed capital raising; 
2. Requests that the trading halt end on the earlier of the commencement of 

normal trading on Friday, 3 May 2024, or upon the announcement in respect 
of the above matter being released to ASX, and 

3. Is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted or of 
any other information necessary to inform the market about the trading 
halt. 

 
For and on behalf of QuickFee Limited. 
 
Your faithfully, 
 

 
 
Simon Yeandle 
Company Secretary 
QuickFee Limited 
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